## **Elite Little's Christian Academy**

## Social Media Policy and Consent Form



At **Elite Little's Christian Academy**, we value the privacy and safety of our children while also celebrating their growth, learning, and special moments. From time to time, we may take photos or videos of classroom activities, field trips, events, and daily learning to showcase the positive environment and engagement at our center.

These images or videos may be used in the following ways (initial to all consenting practices):

• Our official social media accounts (Facebook, Instagram, etc.)

Promotional materials (flyers, website, brochures)

Center newsletters or bulletins \_\_\_\_\_

Private classroom communication apps (Wonderschool, etc.)
We will <b>never</b> post a child's full name or personal information. All shared content will be used respectfully, in alignment with our Christian values, and to positively represent our students and staff.
Parent/Guardian Consent Section
Please <b>read and initial</b> your choice below, then sign and date the form at the bottom.
□ <b>I GIVE PERMISSION</b> for Elite Littles Christian Academy to use photos or videos of my child for the purposes stated above.
Parent/Guardian Initials:
□ <b>I DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION</b> for Elite Little's Christian Academy to use any photos or videos of my child.
Parent/Guardian Initials:

Child's Name:		
Parent/Guardian Name (Print): _		_
Signature:	Date:	